


CUSD Teacher of the Month
Patty Mills
Sponsored by  

Dahlia & Sage Community Market
We are excited to announce 
this month’s Cloverdale Unified 
School District’s employee of the 
month is Patty Mills.  Patty started 
her career at CUSD over 30 years 
ago volunteering in her kids’ 
classrooms.  She then became 
a sub in the district office and 
the rest is history. She was hired 
in 1995 as the Executive Assistant 
to the Superintendent and held 
that position for 11 years. She then 
moved to the Business Department 
as the Fiscal Specialist and then in 

2015 she was hired as the Chief Business Official.  Patty has 
been through many ups and downs with the district and has 
always proved to be an extraordinary employee.
Patty was born and raised in Cloverdale and is a CHS 
graduate.  She has a large family in Cloverdale and she and 
her husband raised their two sons here.  Patty’s passions are 
her family, including 4 grandchildren, and antiquing.  She 
is part owner of the Front Porch in Hopland and spends as 
much of her free time as possible with her grandbabies.
When you see Patty out and about, thank her for her 
dedication to this community and school district.  Thank you, 
Patty for all you have done.














































